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“Helping to better the lives of others is the greatest of all achievements”​ Alan Shawn Feinstein 

Student of the Month 
October 

 
Room 101   Daniella Silva                     Room 218   Jaxiel Benitez 
Room 103   Santiago Alfaro                  Library -  Jaznheri Pagan 
Room 104   Yadiel Ventura                    Music - Sanai Northup Robinson 
Room 105   Allam Cano Urizar              Art - Kiara Dale  
Room 106   Jomyis Santiago  
Room 108   Josiah Ramirez Poche  
Room 110    Zion Onesimus St. Louis  
Room 112    Ikechi Wali  
Room 113    Amir Piano  
Room 201    Hadassah Younge Bryant  
Room 203   Daron McLain  
Room 205   Noah Montenegro 
Room 207   Odanny Lajara 
Room 210   Jazzlyn Sanders 
Room 211   Amanda Guerra Duarte 
Room 213   Rachel Laines Soliz 
Room 214   Tiffany Perez Puello 
Room 216   Brandy Long 
PE - Mr. Enos - Sanai Northup Robinson 
PE - Ms. Mariniello- Avel Vega 
PE - Mrs. Demton-Pichie - Amalia Burgos 
PE - Mr. Payne - Daniella Silva 
 
September & October Student of the Month is on the School website! 
 
 
 
  

    
November 2020 
11/18 -11/23         Harvest Festival Week  (daily activities) 
11/24/2020           First Quarter Grades available on Skyward 
11/25 -11/27         NO SCHOOL- Thanksgiving Recess 
11/30 - 12/4 Parent/Teacher Conferences - must sign up with          
teachers 
 
December 2020 
12/10/2020        November Monthly Awards 6:00-7:00 pm 
12/15/2020        Information Session: Restorative Practices 6:00-7:00 pm 
12/22/2020        Winter Parade 5:00-6:00 pm 
12/24 - 1/1/2021   NO SCHOOL - Holiday Recess 
 

 ​ ​Carnevale Families, please ensure your child is bringing 
their mask and chromebook to school every school day. 
Please reply to KINVO messages when your child will be 

absent. 
 

        ​Nurse’s News and Information 
Hello Students, Parents and Families!! Winter is coming, and we 
must be ready for it!! The cold weather can cause people to get sick, 
and it is important to know how to stay healthy and prevent illness. 
Always remember to wash your hands with soap and warm water for 
20 seconds, or as long as it takes you to sing Happy Birthday twice! 
It is important to wash your hands after using the bathroom, after 
blowing or wiping your nose, and after being around someone who is 
sick! With the COVID-19 pandemic, it can be scary to become sick 
and think you may have the virus. If you believe you have symptoms 
of the Corona Virus, get tested! Also, see the image below on how to 
tell the difference between the flu and COVID! Winter time can also 
be a lot of fun, especially when it snows! BUT, it is important to 
remember to always be safe. If you plan on going sledding, wear a 
helmet to protect your head! Remember NOT to go out on any frozen 
bodies of water, it is dangerous and you could fall into the freezing 
water, BRRRR! Lastly, remember to be careful of the ice on the 
ground! It is easy to slip and fall when the weather gets cold, so be 
aware of where you are stepping, and wear shoes that are meant for 
the snow and ice, like snow boots!! 

The Chart below will be located in the Nurse’s Section of the 
School Website! 

 

 
  

Upcoming Calendar of Events! 

http://www.providenceschools.org/carnevale


“As a Feinstein Leadership School we are committed to teaching our 
students to be caring of others.” 

Grade Level News: PreK- 2 
                    Storybook Parade -  10/30/2020 

 
 

 

 

  
  
We are promoting social distancing and mask wearing in 
Preschool Room 110.  We had a fun time making our pumpkin 

  
 

What’s going on in our classrooms? 

 
Mrs. Matalavage -Grade 1 RM 106 

 
In Grade 1 Room 106 we are studying Wild & Endangered Animals 
in our Unit 2 ELA Curriculum! We have picked animals to research 
and are working to become experts about our animals we are 
studying. We are also reading daily in school and at home to reach 
our "100 Steps," which some of us have and continue to read! We 
are also working on addition and subtraction in Math. The 106 
motto is: "The more we learn, the more POWERFUL we become!" 
 
   

Mr. Maher - Music 
This school year all music students (Pre-K to grade 8) in Providence 
Public Schools will be able to login to​ Quaver Music​ as a part of the 
music lessons!  They can use their​ Clever accounts​ to gain access to 
this new and exciting part of the music curriculum.  

 
 

Ms. DeFlorian - Art 
Here is some pre-k students artwork.  Room 108 students used leaf 
stencils and bingo markers to create these colorful fall works of art. 
(Below Left) 

 
 
Above Right: Room 217 created shape poems during art lessons. 

 
Find Our School On the Following Social Media: 
FACEBOOK 
https://www.facebook.com/CarnevaleES/ 
 
TWITTER 
https://twitter.com/carnevalees?lang=en 
 
INSTAGRAM 
https://www.instagram.com/carnevaledolphins/ 
 

https://www.facebook.com/CarnevaleES/
https://twitter.com/carnevalees?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/carnevaledolphins/


 
  

into Oscar the Grouch! 
Mrs. Stigliano -  RM 110  PreK Autism 

   


